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Dear Parents, 
 
Please read the following to find out more about our latest PFA Fundraiser Event: 
 

Over the last few and also upcoming months, Newtown Primary School PFA would have held 

events such as: the School Spring Fair, School Disco, a Clothes Drive, a School Fun Run, Carnival 

and the local Duck Race. Unfortunately, these planned events have had to be cancelled due to 

Coronavirus and would have generated funds of at least £1,500. The funds we generate 

through these events contribute to the next school years resources, school trips and extra 

activities which help supplement the curriculum. These funds are vital to help our children, so 

we have organised an out of school family fun event that will hopefully also generate some of 

the funding through sponsorship or donations. 

 

The event is “The BIG Newtown Mile!” Children can choose how they complete the mile - they 

could ride their bike, walk or run it, scoot it, skate it, etc. They are more than welcome to do 

more a than a mile if they wish - it is completely up to them! We also know some of you are 



   
 

                              

planning to wear fancy dress and we encourage you to have fun. Please also remember to 

follow the social distancing rules set at the time you complete your mile. 

 

We are asking you to sponsor our children and help them get some extra funding back as they 

have already missed out on so much. Please follow the link on the PFA page of the Newtown 

Primary School website / PFA Facebook page to donate.  

 

Thank you and good luck. 

 

Newtown PFA 
 
 

 
 

   
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



   
 

                              

 
 
  


